
 
 

Monday 14th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

We are Responsible Citizens! 
 
At Archibald, we are teaching the children how to be responsible citizens and we are 
asking for your support with some upcoming events. 
 
 

World No Car Day 
Tuesday 22nd September 

 
Are you up for challenge? Can you and your family take part in World No Car Day on 
Tuesday 22nd September?   
We will be promoting this challenge with the children in school. 
 
In fact, it would be great if you could support us next week with an Archibald No Car 
Week… 
 

Archibald No Car Week 
Monday 21st – Friday 25th September 

 
 

With our aim for our families to have an active start to the day, can your child bike or 
scoot to/from school as many times as possible this week? 
 
As a special treat, the children can wear their trainers to school on Tuesday 22nd 
September but only if they scoot, walk or cycle to school on this day! 
 
 
During this week only, if the bike /scooter park is full, please use the wooden 
outdoor classroom just next to it. 
 
 
Thank you for your support and encouragement 
 
Mrs Turner 
 


